

EducationUSA Newsletter

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu>
To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Wed, Feb 4, 2015 at 2:07 PM

EDUCATIONUSANEWSLETTER

Dear Readers,

The EducationUSA Advising Center had kicked off a new season of workshops, so sign up now if you haven't so far. We will also be re-launching our Competitive College Club for high school students with a new addition to the EducationUSA team (see more info below), Daniel!

Upcoming workshop:

February 19th (Thursday) – CV/Essay Writing Workshop (2-4 pm)

February 20th (Friday) – TOEFL ibt Workshop (1-4 pm)

February 27th (Friday) – SAT Workshop (2:30-4 pm)

Please note that if you would like to attend contact us by **phone**(+36-1-462-8050) **or e-mail** (educationusa@fulbright.hu) to ensure that you have a spot.

Meet our new EducationUSA intern

Hello,

My name is Daniel Keane. I am a freshman at George Mason University and I will be interning at EducationUSA this semester. George Mason is located right outside of Washington, D.C. and is the biggest public university in the state of Virginia. The opportunity to come to Hungary and intern here at Education USA was offered to me through the study abroad office at George Mason, and I am very excited for this experience.

At George Mason I am very involved, I am majoring in Government and International Politics, with a minor in Legal studies. I also have a job on campus working with the recreation department, and I was on the executive board for my Residence Hall, and was in charge of planning activities and events for everyone.

I am only just getting set up in Budapest, but I am already falling in love with the city. I came to Hungary to explore the world and to see a place that not a lot of American's know about. The city is amazing and I know that the rest of the semester will be just as special as the first week has been.

As a current freshman, I am very familiar with the college application process. I am from California, but go to school across the country on the East Coast, so I know that it can sometimes be stressful or scary to apply to schools so far away from home. I hope these two things will help me be a valuable resource to students looking to study in the states.

Competitive College Club

The Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center is relaunching it's Competitive College Club and would like to invite you to join!

The Competitive College Club is an intensive results-oriented group advising program. It is designed to provide an appropriate skill-set for international students applying to U.S. institutions. Moreover, it will also prepare you for standardized tests, the American interactive classroom style and help build the extracurricular section of your college application.

If you would like to practice your English, meet likeminded students and have fun, join us! It is <u>free of charge</u> and accepts high school students in grades 9-12.

Our meet and greet session will be held on the **February 17th(Tuesday)!**

Venue: Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center (1082 Bp., Baross u. 62, 1st floor, Room 111)

Time: 3:00-4:00 p.m.

Note: previous registration is required for the session (educationusa@fulbright.hu, +36-1-462-8050)

(Please note, that your membership does not guarantee admission or scholarship.)

College Week Live Virtual Student Fair

There is another upcoming EducationUSA/CollegeWeekLive International Student Day Virtual Fair. This virtual event will bring together students from around the world who are interested in exploring options for studying in the United States.

Topics that will be covered:

- Discover Undergraduate U.S. Higher Education
- **Undergraduate Admissions and Funding**
- **Graduate Admissions and Funding**
- Choosing a U.S. Institution

Date: February 11th, 2015 (Wednesday), from 10:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m.

It's free to participate!

Sign up: www.CollegeWeekLive.com/EducationUSA

Have a wonderful week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

************ Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center Baross utca 62. Room 111. 1082 Budapest, Hungary Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa





Find us on Facebook:

http://www.facebook.com/EducationUSA.Hungary

Follow us on Twitter:

https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU

